
  

Delta United Soccer Academy 
Fall 2024 League Play 

This fall Delta United will be joining other UP soccer clubs to form the Northwoods 
Soccer League. This will include teams from Iron Mountain, Marquette, and Houghton 
with other clubs showing interests in joining. 


This is open for students in 4th-8th grade. We will build teams for boys and girls, U12 
and U15. There will be some travel but mostly just day trips in the UP for games on 
Saturdays, and not every Saturday. (Looks like maybe 3.) It will also include some Inter-
Club play. The season will run from late August until mid October. 


Delta United will host assessment days on May 20th and 21st from 6:00-7:00. 
Interested players and families should attend one of these days for a short informational 
meeting and friendly games. If you can’t make those days but are still interested please 
let us know. We are just trying to get organized before summer starts. 


For more information and to volunteer to help coach or organize please contact:

Lorne Watson - lornewatson@gmail.com 
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